
 

Startup of Takahama Unit No. 3  

 

June 6, 2017 

President and Director, Shigeki Iwane 

The Kansai Electric Power Co., Inc. 

 

We hereby announce that at Takahama Unit No.3, the reactor started up at 14:00 today. 

 

After successfully completing the reactor startup, which is one of the important steps in the process of 

resuming power operation, we will take sincere and deliberate actions on a continuous basis to support 

the inspections to be performed by the Nuclear Regulation Authority. Taking this opportunity, I would 

like to encourage each and every one of our employees and the employees of all the contractors to 

renew a resolve to pursue the nuclear safety and to make an untiring effort. We will commit ourselves 

to enhancing the safety furthermore and making steps forward carefully with maintaining an 

atmosphere of tension while giving top priority to safety. 

 


